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Top DEP Stories 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Ruling favors landowners  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/ruling-favors-landowners/article 05baf61c-8866-
5cef-bd81-659958bda0cb.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Tribune-Review: Export will bring back former engineer to help implement DEP’s consent order 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/export-will-bring-back-former-engineer-to-help-implement-deps-
consent-order/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Belvedere ruins begin to disappear in Oklahoma Borough 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/belvedere-ruins-begin-to-disappear-in-oklahoma-
borough/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Address methane now: Gov. Wolf must tackle critical climate issue 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/10/01/Methane-natural-gas-Tom-Wolf-climate-
change/stories/201909250022 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Developer of Westinghouse facility in Churchill charged with asbestos violations 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/developer-of-westinghouse-facility-in-churchill-charged-
with-asbestos-violations/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Westinghouse developer charged with asbestos dumping 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2019/09/30/vikas-jain-westinghouse-research-
technology-park-developer-charged-asbestos-dumping/stories/201909300132 
 
PSU Daily Collegian: State College Mayor Don Hahn voices support for auto emissions lawsuit filed 
against Trump administration 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/borough/article 1a01add0-e478-11e9-ae18-f33a4b4f853c.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Restoring forests for the sake of climate, habitats 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/10/01/restoring-forests-sake-climate-
habitats/40231673/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Activist group calls for Pitt to vote by February on divesting from fossil fuel industries 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2019/09/30/university-pittsburgh-fossil-fuel-
investments-ffpc-pitt-divest-climate-change-patrick-gallagher/stories/201909300122  
 
Post-Gazette: Tony Norman: 'And a child shall lead them...' 



https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/tony-norman/2019/10/01/Greta-Thunberg-climate-change-
protest-civil-rights/stories/201910010026 
 
Post-Gazette: Noah Smith: Americans fear climate change and the cost of fighting it 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2019/10/02/Noah-Smith-Americans-fear-climate-
change-and-the-cost-of-fighting-it/stories/201910020031 
 
Post-Gazette: Dan Simpson: Issues of impeachment, climate change threaten U.S. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/dan-simpson/2019/10/02/Impeachment-Donald-Trump-
climate-change-threaten-US/stories/201910020024 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Carbon emissions from United States down, but rising elsewhere (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/09/carbon-emissions-from-united-states-down-
but-rising-elsewhere/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WESA: Riverlife Wants To 'Artistically Reimagine' Allegheny Trails 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/riverlife-wants-artistically-reimagine-allegheny-trails#stream/0  
 
StateImpact: In Pittsburgh, some restaurants are helping restore the Chesapeake Bay one oyster shell at 
a time 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/09/30/in-pittsburgh-some-restaurants-are-helping-
restore-the-chesapeake-bay-one-oyster-shell-at-a-time/ 
 
NextPittsburgh: NEXT Up: Camila Rivera-Tinsley on happiness, empathy and why parks matter 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/next-up/next-up-camila-rivera-tinsley-on-happiness-empathy-and-
why-parks-matter/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Pennsylvania’s wild elk rut attracts nature enthusiasts 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2019/10/pennsylvanias-wild-elk-rut-attracts-nature-
enthusiasts/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Outdoor ed founder retiring after 50 years with program 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/outdoor-ed-founder-retiring-after-years-with-
program/article 09f4100d-97aa-5181-a915-f8f4482b0913.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DCNR issues first Fall Foliage Report, tips on the best spots for viewing 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/dcnr-issues-first-fall-foliage-report-tips-on-the-
best/article 270a0ffa-e3b4-11e9-b4e0-638d16a5b6c3.html 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Game commission to host program on CWD 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 0dd47c99-180b-574e-b5b0-74f8e5b250d5.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: U.S. must prioritize mining to win clean energy race 



https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/10/us-must-prioritize-mining-to-win-clean-energy-race-
opinion.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: PNG gas rate increases 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/09/png-gas-rate-increases/ 
 
KDKA: Dollar Energy Fund Opens Registration For Hardship Program 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/01/dollar-energy-fund-opens-registration-for-hardship-
program/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CMU to buy wind power for Pittsburgh campus 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/30/cmu-to-buy-wind-power-for-pittsburgh-
campus.html  
 
Beaver County Times: PUC holding public hearing in Moon Twp. on Duquesne Light project 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190930/puc-holding-public-hearing-in-moon-twp-on-duquesne-
light-project  
 
Post-Gazette: Small crowd mostly in favor of mandating 'net-zero' energy efficient municipal buildings 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/10/01/Pittsburgh-Peduto-net-zero-energy-efficient-
municipal-buildings/stories/201910010181  
 
Post-Gazette: German government sells $415M in shares in nuclear industry 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/10/01/German-government-sells-415M-in-
shares-in-nuclear-industry/stories/201910010144 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Chester County Daily Local News: Statewide anti-pipeline rally planned 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/statewide-anti-pipeline-rally-planned/article 64455300-e48d-11e9-
8add-23553fb04e4e.html 
 
Scranton Times: Gas plant opens close to nuke plant 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/gas-plant-opens-close-to-nuke-plant-1.2540179 
 
Erie Times: Gannon to fix gas well, save chapel in downtown Erie 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20191001/gannon-to-fix-gas-well-save-chapel-in-downtown-erie 
 
WJET-TV: Pennsylvania average gas prices currently at $2.78 a gallon 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/pennsylvania-average-gas-prices-currently-at-2-78-a-
gallon/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT wants to sublease more of its headquarters amid speculation it could 
move 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/30/eqt-wants-to-sublease-more-of-its-
headquarters.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Cabot to divest part of pipeline assets 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/30/cabot-to-divest-part-of-pipeline-assets.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Storage hub, prepared workforce keys to energizing region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/storage-hub-prepared-workforce-keys-to-energizing-
region/article 5a558524-e44a-11e9-9900-e3ba72d6d7ca.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Pittsburgh Technical College launches initiative for region’s changing workforce 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190930/pittsburgh-technical-college-launches-initiative-for-
regions-changing-workforce 
 
StateImpact: Shale gas off-ramp: Pa.’s fracking boom produces a glut of ethane that’s helping fuel 
plastics production overseas 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/10/02/shale-gas-off-ramp-pa-s-fracking-boom-
produces-a-glut-of-ethane-thats-helping-fuel-plastics-production-overseas/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Ban on natural gas development would reverse environmental progress 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2019/10/ban-on-natural-gas-development-
would-reverse-environmental-progress/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Gas prices decrease in the Susquehanna Valley as crude prices drop 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/gas-prices-decrease-in-the-susquehanna-valley-as-crude-
prices/article 526c28f1-4d96-5d14-b5ff-c4a8ee67ead4.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Stephens bill to pay for PFAS costs passes House 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20191001/stephens-bill-to-pay-for-pfas-costs-passes-house 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Stephens bill to pay for PFAS costs passes House 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20191001/stephens-bill-to-pay-for-pfas-costs-passes-
house 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Is the invading ‘frankenfish’ continuing its spread across Pennsylvania? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/10/is-the-invading-frankenfish-continuing-its-spread-across-
pennsylvania.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State battles invasion of “nightmare” bugs 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/10/state-battles-invasion-of-nightmare-bugs/ 
 
Waste 
 
Ridgway Record: Recycling coordinator comments on Pottstown pilot program (pg 2) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-10-02-19.pdf 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: County wins tire war challenge  



https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/county-wins-tire-war-challenge/article 5f834d99-
b17b-588c-955f-a163a4136a86.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: This self-driving trash can will take itself to the curb for you 
https://www.therecordherald.com/zz/lifestyle/20191001/this-self-driving-trash-can-will-take-itself-to-
curb-for-you 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading schedules leaf collection 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-schedules-leaf-collection 
 
Altoona Mirror: Schmitt sponsors shredding event 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/09/schmitt-sponsors-shredding-event/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Monaca fall leaf collection begins Monday 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20191001/monaca-fall-leaf-collection-begins-monday  
 
Tribune-Review: Penn Hills Anti-Litter Group participated in Pittsburgh Garbage Olympics 
https://triblive.com/local/penn-hills/penn-hills-anti-littler-group-participated-in-pittsburgh-garbage-
olympics/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Clinton County Cleanscapes among winners of PA Wilds Awards 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/10/cleanscapes-quiet-oaks-campground-bellefonte-
under-the-lights-are-winners/ 
 
PA Homepage: South Williamsport Police looking for illegal dumping suspects 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/south-williamsport-police-looking-for-illegal-dumping-suspects/ 
 
Water 
 
Philadelphia inquirer: Was Philly region’s largest water-utility sale a politically motivated sweetheart 
deal? 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/delcora-sale-privatization-political-utility-rates-philadelphia-water-
20191001.html 
 
Pa Environmental Blog: Nov. 4 Meeting Set In Erie County On Trout Run Watershed Water Quality 
Improvement Study 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/10/nov-4-meeting-set-in-erie-county-on.html 
 
WGAL: Storm water fee among solutions to reduce pollution in Pennsylvania creeks and streams 
https://www.wgal.com/article/storm-water-fee-among-solutions-to-reduce-pollution-in-pennsylvania-
creeks-and-streams/29330430 
 
KDKA: Residents Impacted By The Carrick Water Main Break Try To Stay Optimistic 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/01/residents-impacted-by-water-main-break-stay-optimistic/ 
 
KDKA: Boil Water Advisory In Place For Some Aspinwall Residents  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/01/boil-water-advisory-aspinwall-center-avenue/  
 



KDKA: First Invasive Northern Snakehead Fish Caught In The Monongahela River 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/01/fisher-catches-invasive-northern-snakehead-in-
monongahela-river/  
 
Tribune-Review: Invasive northern snakehead fish confirmed caught in Monongahela River 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/invasive-northern-snakehead-fish-confirmed-caught-in-
monongahela-river/  
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Enough about the dam 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-enough-about-the-dam/article 3599c330-e468-
11e9-84ba-4b4022337066.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Water line breaks in West Newton 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/water-line-breaks-in-west-newton/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Conservation District marks 70th anniversary 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-conservation-district-marks-70th-anniversary/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: New hookups to wastewater plant banned in eastern Snyder County 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/new-hookups-to-wastewater-plant-banned-in-
eastern-snyder-county/article 1b35875f-803f-5ea1-8826-7568381ac207.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Council plans to borrow $800K for levee project contractor 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/council-plans-to-borrow-k-for-levee-project-
contractor/article 87f24dc8-8942-5394-a64b-f42904419e76.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Danville tax hike for levee unlikely 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/100219/page/4/story/danville-tax-hike-for-levee-unlikely 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Reading Eagle: Spotted lanternfly ornament debuts next month at Berks Christmas tree farm 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/spotted-lanternfly-ornament-debuts-next-month-at-berks-
christmas-tree-farm 
 
Altoona Mirror: Growers report weather challenges 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/10/growers-report-weather-challenges/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Cleanup efforts important 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2019/10/cleanup-efforts-important/ 
 
CBS21: Street sweeping to start in Cumberland County in preparation for winter months 
https://local21news.com/news/local/street-sweeping-to-start-in-cumberland-county-in-preparation-of-
winter-months 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: The big change that's about to happen at the Shell construction site 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/01/the-big-change-thats-about-to-happen-at-
the-shell.html  



 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland’s first hemp harvest is a bit rocky 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmorelands-first-hemp-harvest-is-a-bit-rocky/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Turn in your jeans: Fashion tastes are corrupting the environment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/10/02/Fashion-jeans-environment-conscious-
eco-friendly/stories/201909300082 
 
Centre Daily Times: Smell that caused emergency response in College 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article235629152.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Pennsylvania Senate panel hears testimony on school food waste, accessibility 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pennsylvania-senate-panel-hears-testimony-on-school-
food-waste-accessibility/article 3a2dd765-afc4-57f3-aba7-4d7784645a93.html 


